
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 

Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 
 

27.11.19 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

Tuesday 17th  December  KS1 Nativity 

 

We would like to invite you to our KS1 Nativity Performance. However due to the restriced 

number of spaces available we have to limit the number to 2 tickets per child. However, there will 

be a reserve list in case we do not reach the maximum number. All tickets will be on a first come 

basis. 

 

Please complete the form below and return it to the class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your support 
 

 
 
Miss L Clapham 
Head of School 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 

 

I would like to attend the KS1 Nativity performance on Tuesday 17th  December   

 
 
I wish to reserve spaces for           ………… adults       
 
I wish to attend the performance at  10am 
 
I wish to attend the performance at  2pm 
 
 
Name of child ____________________________________________Class ________________ 
 
 
Signed____________________________________________________________(Parent/Carer) 


